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SUBJECT: 2023 Annual Technology Certification Requirements 
 
Each year, agency partners are asked to provide information on their technology portfolio and 
compliance with selected statewide policies that support statewide technology programs. 
 
Washington state residents depend on us to keep their data safe and secure, and technology underpins 
virtually every business function in state government. As good fiscal stewards, we strive to ensure our 
scarce resources are wisely applied to support agency priorities.  
 
Each topic highlighted in the 2023 technology certification process has significant business implications 
or considerations and are key indicators of risk within your agency. The annual technology certification 
process presents an opportunity for agency business and IT leadership to come together as strategic 
partners and engage in important strategic conversations. Topics such as the agency legacy 
modernization and investment strategy should be outcomes from the certification process.  
 
2023 Certification Requirements 
 
The 2023 Annual Technology Certification process has six parts with due dates that fall between 
August and December 2023, as indicated below:  
 
Part 1 – Application Inventory Due by Sept. 30, 2023 

Each agency is responsible for updating their application inventory using the inventory template. 
This year there were numerous modifications to the inventory template. Agency updates should 
include additions, changes and deletions from the data collected last year. Please review the 
application inventory template for instructions and definitions. Submit the completed inventory to 
ocioannualcertification@watech.wa.gov.  

Part 2 – Infrastructure Inventory Due by Sept. 30, 2023 
Please review the infrastructure inventory template for instructions and guidance. There are no 
new questions in the inventory template. Agency updates to this year’s inventory should include 
additions, changes and deletions from the data collected last year. Submit the completed 
inventory to ocioannualcertification@watech.wa.gov.  

https://ocio.wa.gov/sites/default/files/public/PortfolioManagement/App%20&%20Infrastructure%20Inventory%20Template.xlsx?w6s6ux
mailto:ocioannualcertification@watech.wa.gov
https://ocio.wa.gov/sites/default/files/public/PortfolioManagement/App%20&%20Infrastructure%20Inventory%20Template.xlsx?w6s6ux
mailto:ocioannualcertification@watech.wa.gov
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Part 3 – Technology Policy Certification Due by Sept. 30, 2023 
The 2023 Annual Agency Technology Policy Certification is an online form. Each agency must 
submit a completed form.  A waiver request must be submitted as outlined in Technology Policy 
103 when an agency is not in compliance with a policy.  

Part 4 – Privacy Assessment Reporting Due by Sept. 30, 2023 
The 2023 Annual Privacy Assessment is an online form. Each agency must provide a 
completed Privacy Assessment Survey by Sept. 30, 2023. 
 

Part 5 - Annual IT Security Reporting Due by Dec. 31, 2023 
The Office of Cybersecurity (OCS) requires each agency to complete the Nationwide 
Cybersecurity Review (NCSR) online assessment. The NCSR online reporting process enables 
our state to establish a baseline regarding Washington’s security posture and can help agencies 
gain insight into their cybersecurity gaps and capabilities.  
 
The NCSR is expected to be available online starting in October and must be completed by 
December 31, 2023. Additional information and instructions for completing the NCSR will be 
distributed to agencies in September as we receive further information. 
 

Part 6 – Annual Certification Attestation Form due by Sept. 30, 2023 
This completed attestation form must be signed by the agency head and Chief Information 
Officer then submitted to the OCIO Annual Certification mailbox by Sept. 30, 2023.  
 

2023 Certification Timelines 

 
 
Questions concerning IT security reporting should be directed to Ralph Johnson at 
ralph.johnson@watech.wa.gov or (360) 407-8039.  
 
 
 
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstofwadeptofenterpriseservices.formstack.com%2Fforms%2F2023_annual_agency_technology_policy_certification&data=05%7C01%7Ccammy.webster%40watech.wa.gov%7C3332856f09c54dfdf02508db518290a3%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638193393432729824%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=%2FCDnfmhiPUukQUEqSNbMlrpv5N%2FIVX%2B%2BD0J%2FtK2MxNc%3D&reserved=0
https://ocio.wa.gov/policy/technology-policy-standards-waiver-request
https://ocio.wa.gov/policy/technology-policy-standards-waiver-request
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fstofwadeptofenterpriseservices.formstack.com%2Fforms%2Fopdp_privacy_assessment_2023&data=05%7C01%7Ccammy.webster%40watech.wa.gov%7Cccf9458f85684829339d08db6c67188c%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638222962267040402%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=bn%2FU4lQ2QXq2Rz%2FnCT64pTuvKvK8ttLe5h59GybUOJ0%3D&reserved=0
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cisecurity.org%2Fms-isac%2Fservices%2Fncsr%2F&data=05%7C01%7Ccammy.webster%40watech.wa.gov%7C0044aa95973646797d7e08db5d8e5e96%7C11d0e217264e400a8ba057dcc127d72d%7C0%7C0%7C638206638470773969%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=T6Idz8UmXrQBXV%2FWGGd%2BEmdcfOJx6VO3enaokppvm40%3D&reserved=0
https://ocio.wa.gov/sites/default/files/public/AnnualCertification/2023%20Annual_Cert_Attestation.docx?0d8sq
mailto:ocioannualcertification@watech.wa.gov
mailto:ralph.johnson@watech.wa.gov
mailto:ralph.johnson@watech.wa.gov
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Questions concerning the Privacy Assessment reporting should be directed to at Katy Ruckle at 
kathryn.ruckle@watech.wa.gov  or (360) 407-9013.  
 
If you have any other questions, please contact Cammy Webster at cammy.webster@watech.wa.gov or 
(360) 407-8912. 
 
Thank you for your help with this effort. 

mailto:kathryn.ruckle@watech.wa.gov
mailto:Kathryn.ruckle@watech.wa.gov
mailto:cammy.webster@watech.wa.gov
mailto:cammy.webster@watech.wa.gov

